
Betty---I am requesting delegate status for the IEPC meeting on the October 15th  to 
present a first quarter update on the two City funded projects under the Prosperity 
Initiative, as described below: 
 

On July 2nd, 2013, the City of London entered into a Grant Agreement for “Employment 
Program Support” with WIL Counselling and Training for Employment. Please note that 
WIL Counselling and Training for Employment is acting as the administrative sponsor 
for the Employment Sector Council London Middlesex (ESCLM) and the London 
Middlesex Immigrant Employment Council (LMIEC).  As part of the Grant Agreement, 
which was in the amount of $101,980, the Employment Program Service Providers 
(ESCLM and LMIEC) were requested to provide job matching employment assistance 
services (as outlined in the agreement) and requested to report quarterly on the 
progress. In that regard, Anne Langille, Executive Director at WIL Counselling and 
Training for Employment will provide the IEPC committee with a verbal update as to the 
progress and overall program effectiveness of both ESCLM and LMIEC in the first 
quarter of program delivery. 

 
Thank you kindly for your consideration of our request. 
 
Anne Langille 
 
 


